THE PORTLAND BUILDING
RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT

Open Houses

AT THE PORTLAND BUILDING

September 28, 2016, 4-7 P.M.

1120 SW 5th Avenue
2nd floor, Room C
Portland, OR 97204

The City of Portland is reconstructing
the Portland Building, which is an
important public investment. The
completed building will provide a
welcoming environment for our
community and ensure viable office
space for City staff to serve the
public well into the future.

Can’t join us?
Answer a few survey questions
instead af:

www .portlandoregon.gov/omf/71546

AT RON RUSSELL MIDDLE SCHOOL

October 5, 2016, 3-6 P.M.
3955 SE 112th Avenue, 97266

In the commons, with displays of
student work and activities for kids

Ledrn about the project
Meet team members

Share your thoughts for the
design of the public spaces

Refreshments provided

Questionse Contact Amy Higgs at 503-823-1237, portlandbuilding@portlandoregon.gov

or visit www.portlandoregon.gov/portlandbuilding



